
HOOKSTONE CHASE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Hookstone Chase, Harrogate, North Yorkshire HG2 7DJ 

Telephone:  01423 886026    
e-mail: admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Headteacher Miss Ann Wheatcroft 
 
 
 

                                                                                  24th November 2017    
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Beech, Hawthorn and Oak (Year 3’s) Class Visit 
The West Yorkshire Playhouse : Thursday 25th January 2018    
 

To launch our literacy and reading for the Spring Term we will be visiting the West Yorkshire 
Playhouse to see The Lion, The Witch and the Wardrobe.  This wonderful show will provide an 
excellent starting point and stimulus for our creative curriculum.  
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch on the day (no glass bottles, nuts etc.) which will be 
eaten prior to leaving school at 12 noon.  The matinee performance finishes at 4:00pm and the 
coaches will leave Leeds at 4:15pm and return to school for approximately 5:15pm.  We will keep 
you up to date of the estimated arrival time back at school by text via ParentMail.  The children 
will need to wear their school uniform.     
 
We are asking for a voluntary donation of £17.00 per child for this visit.  In order to keep the cost 
down the PTA are contributing towards this visit and we are grateful for their support.  We 
appreciate that this a more expensive school visit than usual and therefore we have given a two 
month lead in time, also you are welcome to pay the cost in two instalments if you so wish.  We 
are sure that the children will thoroughly enjoy this exciting trip and inspire their imagination. 
 
This visit is organised under the school’s Visits Policy.  Please complete the Parental Consent Form 
& Payment Slip below for both manual and online payments.  Please return by Friday 19th 
January.  We would encourage you to pay online for this trip, please logon to ParentPay at 
www.parentpay.com  If paying by cheque please make payable to ‘Hookstone Chase Primary 
School’. 
 
Please note that we are no longer required to issue Medical Consent Forms for each individual 
visit.  The information will be taken from details that you have previously given to school. 
Therefore it is important that you inform school of any changes to your contact details and your 
child’s health. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Charlton, Mr Hirst & Mrs Staines/Mrs Kidd 
Class teachers     
 
 

mailto:admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.parentpay.com/


 
 
 
To:   Mrs CharltonMr Hirst, Mrs Staines/Mrs Kidd  
 
 

Beech, Hawthorn & Oak (Y3’s) Class Visit to The West Yorkshire Playhouse  
Thursday 25th January 2018    
 
 
*I do / I do not give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………………….. 
to take part in the above visit.    
 
*There are amendments to my contact details     Yes/No 
 If yes please give details: ……………………………………………………………………. 
 
*There are amendments to medical information   Yes/No 
 If yes please give details ……………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
*I have paid online / I enclose £17.00  
 
*Please delete as appropriate 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………….…… Date: ……………………………….    
             Parent/Carer       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


